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Papers donated by Gordon Pearce, 30 Apr 2021 pertaining to Eltham Pre-school and Eltham War 
Memorial Trust. Gordon was a former President of the Eltham Pre-school at the time the Eltham 
War Memorial Trust was disbanded by Eltham Shire Council in December 1973. 

Contents: 

1. Articles of the Eltham War Memorial Trust (9 foolscap pages – photocopied on A3) 
2. President’s Report: Eltham War Memorial Trust, Committee of Management, Dec. 1973 in 

which it was advised that the Committee was to be disbanded. 
3. Letter: Gordon J.J. Pearce, President Eltham Pre-school to C.J. Bock, Chief Administrative 

Officer, Shire of Eltham, 21 Nov 1973 expressing disappointment at the Shire wanting to 
disband the Committee of Management of the Eltham War Memorial Trust 

4. Minutes: Eltham Pre-school Committee, 26 Nov 1973  
5. Minutes: Eltham Pre-school Committee, 17 Dec 1973 
6. President’s Report: Gordon Pearce, Eltham Pre-school, 4 Feb 1974 

(All photocopied on A4 paper except where noted) 


